
I oppose H-57. As life-time Vermonters, my husband and I grew up respecting life, helping 
people and animals have healthy living situations. A baby's habitat is the womb! How can you 
approve ripping a fully formed baby out of the womb and killing it? We are not a barbaric state 
or country and we should not be opening that door to become one! Jane Guyette 

 


